MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, APRIL 3, 2021

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

BEFORE | SHARE SOME MORE LETTER MONTH LETTERS WITH YOU, LET ME SAY A BIG
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO HELPED US NOT ONLY MEET THIS YEAR’S SPRING
LETTER MONTH GOAL BUT EXCEED IT!

[BETSY — EMAIL] | am thanking God for another year with WRVM helping me to fix my
"eyes on Jesus, the author and finisher of our faith". I'm listening online in East Texas. |
found the station when | was searching for another source for Psalm 95 or Songs in the
Night. (Two favorites)

2021 has brought me health challenges; the upside is I often listen through the overnight.
Listening to so much music is definitely helping me to remember Christ is our calm in the
midst of the storms. Thank you!

WE HEARD FROM MANY LISTENERS WHO ARE ABLE TO LISTEN TO US BECAUSE OF OUR
STREAMING THE SIGNAL ON THE INTERNET AND BECAUSE OF OUR MOBILE APP. THE
WRVM APP HAS NOW BEEN DOWNLOADED TO 2, 426 PHONES AND TABLETS.

WE PRAISE THE LORD FOR THE MINISTRY TAKING PLACE IN LISTENER’S LIVES AS THEY
TUNE IN AND RECOGNIZE THAT NONE OF THIS WOULD BE POSSIBLE WITHOUT YOUR
PRAYERS AND GIFTS.

WE’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU.
OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



